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31st January 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have had a high number of staff test positive for Covid over the weekend in addition to several 
members of staff who are still testing positive beyond the 5 day self-isolation period.  There is a 
significant number of lessons to cover and a limited supply of external cover supervisors 
available.  I now need to move to one year group working at home for a day this week in order to 
ensure we can cover the classes in school using our own staff.   
 

The plan for the remainder of the week is for the following year groups to work at home on these 
days:  
 

  Year group set work to complete at home  

Tuesday 1st February   Year 9   

Wednesday 2nd February   Year 8  

Thursday 3rd February   Year 10  

Friday 4th February   Year 7  

  
On the day your child is working at home, we expect them to logon to TEAMs at 9am for a year 
group assembly led by their Head of Year.  The work for the lessons timetabled on that day will be 
set on class charts.  We will endeavour to make wellbeing phone calls during the day to ensure your 
child is able to access the work.   If there are any concerns or if it is not possible to make 
arrangements for your child to work at home then please email the school using the 
covid@thekingswolverhampton.co.uk.  
 

I recognise the disruption to learning and very much hope that it will only be necessary to put this 
plan in place for this week.  I will write with an update at the end of the week.  
  
In the meantime, we will continue to wear face-masks in all communal areas and teaching spaces 
at school.  It is also important that we all continue with the lateral flow testing.   
 

Thank you for your ongoing support at this time.   
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Joy Langley 

Interim Principal 
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